
Washington County Community College 

 

NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS 

INVITATION FOR BIDS 

 

Washington County Community College is conducting a competitive bid process for the 

Riverview Hall Parking Lot Repairs at the Washington County Community College, in 

Calais, Maine. Bids will be opened and read aloud by Washington County Community 

College at 2:00 p.m. June 2nd, 2022. The project consists of drainage improvements and 

reclaiming, repaving, and striping the paved parking area and access drives at Riverview 

Hall at the WCCC facility.  Drainage improvements consist of catch basin and storm drain 

installation, and paved area underdrains.  Also included is erosion control, stabilization 

with riprap and planting soil, seed, and mulch, and incidental related work as indicated 

on the drawings.. The detailed Notice to Contractors can be found on the Bureau of 

General Services website: https://www.maine.gov/dafs/bgs/business-opportunities. 


